Government of India
Ministry of External Affairs
United Nations Political Division

No. U. 11/551/12/2020 30 November 2020

Subject: Information sought under Right to Information Act, 2005.
Sir,

Please refer to your on-line RTI application dated 17/05/2020
registered vide number MOEAF/R/E/20/00572/1, seeking information
under RTI Act 2005. The reply of this CPIO is as under:

Point no. 2 & 4: As the information sought is more closely related
to RTI Section, your RTI application has been transferred to Section
Officer (UNES) under Section 6 (3)(ii) of the RTI Act, for providing
information to the applicant directly.

3. If you are aggrieved with this reply, you may file an appeal to
Director (UNP) & Appellate Authority, Ministry of External Affairs, Room
No. 2018, Jawaharlal Nehru Bhawan, New Delhi within a month from the
date of receipt of this letter.

Yours Faithfully
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(Priyanka Mehtani)
Under Secretary (UNP)

Ph.: 011-49018411

Copy to:

1. Sh. Rashmi Ranjan Sethy, Section Officer, UNES Division, Room No.
1029, JNB, MEA, New Delhi
2. Ms. Deepa Jain, US (RTI), Room No. 1024, JNB, MEA, New Delhi



